
 

Milton Applied Instrumental  Lesson Program 

Announcement: 

Instrumental Lesson Information Session 
and Instrument “Petting Zoo” 

Monday, June 18th 

 

June 18th at 6:30 PM - Milton High School Auditorium 
 
If your student is entering 4th grade or above and is interested in learning a musical instrument, 
come to this informational session at Milton High School. You will have the opportunity to ask 
questions regarding the instrumental lesson program and your student will have the opportunity 
to try instruments at our “Instrument Petting Zoo” and meet students who have taken lessons in 
the program.  Contact Lesson Program Directors Rebecca Damiani ( ​rdamiani@miltonps.org​ ) 
and Gary Good (​ggood@miltonps.org​)  with any questions. 
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